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New safety standard: PS5R-V and PS6R series switching power supplies 

 
IDEC would like to inform you about the new safety standards for our PS5R-V and PS6R switching 
power supplies. Details are as follows:  
 
 
1. Affected models: 

PS5R-V and PS6R switching power supplies: All products  
Part number starting with: PS5R-V and PS6R 

 
 
2. Applicable standards: 

Our PS5R-V and PS6R switching power supplies have been certified to the following two 
safety standards. 

 EN62368-1: new safety standard replacing EN 60950-1 was withdrawn on December 20, 
2020. 

 EN62477-1: the successor standard of EN 50178 (safety standard for electric equipment 
for use in power installations). EN 50178 will be withdrawn December 20, 2020. 

 
3. Schedule 
     Update of instruction sheets:  

Printed instruction sheets shipped with the products have been updated. The latest version 
numbers are listed as below. 

Series English Chinese Germany Japanese 
PS5R-V B-1876(2) 
PS5R-VA B-1844(2) 
PS6R B-1521(4) B-1522-1(4) B-1522(4) B-1521-1(6) 

 
4. Part number and pricing will remain unchanged. 
 
 
 
 

For any questions or concerns, visit us online at www.IDEC.com/usa or email support@idec.com. 

http://www.idec.com/usa
mailto:support@idec.com

